Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 21, 2013, the Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists received a petition for Variance or Waiver from Wayne Lawall. Petitioner is seeking a permanent variance or waiver of paragraph 64B14-4.003(1)(d), F.A.C. which requires those seeking to obtain a license as an Orthotists or Prosthetists in the State of Florida and complete an internship for certification must provide a patient log signed by his qualified supervisor(s) and the number of hours worked. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399 within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: William Miller at the above address.
